
2019-114 LR Real Estate Appraisers – General Rules 

 

There were no comments submitted in opposition and there was one comment submitted in support. 



 
Appraisal Subcommittee 

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

1325 G Street, NW  Suite 500  Washington, DC 20005  (202) 289-2735  Fax (202) 289-4101 
 
 
 

November 18, 2020 
 
 
Via Email 
 
Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
Bureau of Professional Licensing– Boards and Committees Section 
P O Box 30670 
Lansing, MI  48909-8170 
Attention: Policy Analyst 
BPL-BoardSupport@michigan.gov 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed legislative changes to the Real Estate 
Appraisers – General Rules (MOAHR #2019-114 LR) of Michigan.  We have reviewed the 
proposed rules and have no comments.  Please provide us a copy of the adopted rule at your 
earliest convenience.   
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   James R. Park 
   Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Ms. Andria Ditschman, Senior Policy Analyst, DitschmanA@michigan.gov 
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